
 

 

 

The majority of our students at The Clere travel to and from school on specially arranged buses. 

For students who live within catchment 

If you live in catchment and more than 3 miles away from the school by the nearest available 
walking route, your child may be entitled to free transport provided by Hampshire County 
Council. Free transport may also be available for a small number of students who live less than 
3 miles away but for whom transport needs to be provided for safety reasons. Please follow the 
link below which will take you to the website which will provide you with information on 
eligibility and the link to the application portal: 

https://www.hants.gov.uk/educationandlearning/eligibility  

For further information, please contact Hampshire School Transport on 01962 845303. 

For students who live outside the catchment  

Did you know that we also offer out of catchment school transport routes including Andover 
and Basingstoke? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For out of catchment students an annual season ticket can be purchased.  To make the cost 
affordable the cost may be spread over 10 equal instalments. 

For more information on routes and availability for 2022-23, please call 01635 278372 or 
visit our website at www.clere.school  

Please note that routes are subject to review and availability. 
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